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Callum Firth

From: Phil Tresidder < >
Sent: Friday, 25 October 2019 9:23 AM
To: Xanthe ODonnell; IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Objection to Wahroonga Estate Concept Plan

Categories: Follow-up, Tamima

hello 
 
I can't attend the townhall meeting next week, but I strongly object to this application and the 
entire SAN development. It is wrong on so many levels. 
As a local resident, it is idiotic that such a large residential development be permitted in that area. It will overwhelm 
already overloaded and clogged local infrastructure and roads. 
Have you ever tried to drive along Fox Valley road in the morning or afternoon - it's a nightmare. 
 
Put your community and it's quality of life first. 
 
Thank you, 
Phil Tresidder. 

 




